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1. Committee Chair 

S. Thompson was away and asked M. Celenza to Chair the Committee’s meeting. 

2. Approval of Minutes 

The Committee members reviewed the September 13, 2012, minutes; J. Howe made a 
motion to accept the minutes.  M. McGorry seconded the motion.  The minutes were 
unanimously approved.  

3. Old Business 

There was no old business to discuss.   

4. New Business  

 Discussion:  Proposal for A.A. Degree in English 
Action:  P. Watkins introduced the proposed program.  J. Howe and C. Esposito both 
noted that the program proposal had been approved by the English Department faculty.  
M. McGorry asked to have TAOC (Transfer and Articulation Oversight Committee) 
identified where the acronym is first introduced on page 4, paragraph 2.  C. Porter 
asked whether ENGL 190 met the Global Diversity requirement.  It was agreed that 
ENGL 190 does not meet the requirement and the correction is needed on page 6.   
E. Freeny questioned the statement on page 5 that references the College.  The 
statement is, “allow non-native speakers of English to count proficiency in their 
primary language or to count English as their foreign language (as does the College).”  
The members present were not able to explain the statement.  C. Porter suggested 
removing the sentence.   

M. Celenza made the motion whether the Committee members who were present were 
comfortable approving the program pending the identified revisions; C. Hoffman 
seconded the motion.  The motion was passed unanimously.   

N. Mendez motioned to approve the document with the necessary changes; 
M. McGorry seconded the motion.  The Committee unanimously approved the motion.   

5. Adjournment.   
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 PM. 


